
 

Lake Linden-Hubbell Public Schools 

Board of Education 

Special Meeting 

May 6, 2024 

 

A Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board of Education was held in 

Room 102 of the High School building on Monday, May 6, 2024.  The meeting was called 

to order by President Patricia Burton at 4:45 p.m. 

 

 

Present: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Lori Ambuehl, Patricia Burton, David 

Anderson, Courtney Holzberger 

 

Absent: None 

 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

There was one addition to the agenda.  Board Trustee, Courtney Holzberger, requested to 

be added as item 6-F to address the Board regarding educational materials.  There being no 

other changes to the agenda, a motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Lori 

Ambuehl to accept the agenda.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by David Anderson to accept the 

minutes of the Special Meeting held on May 3, 2024.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously 

carried. 

 

Board President Patricia Burton called for expressions from the public.  One person 

addressed the Board.  Sherry Thomas addressed the Board about a vacant position in the 

Food Service Department. 

 

Interviews were conducted with five eligible candidates for the purpose of making an 

appointment to fill the open seat on the Board of Education.  The applicants interviewed 

were Melissa Corrigan, Steve Patchin, Taylor Shepeard, Allison Richmond and Beth 

Krause. 

 

Courtney Holzberger addressed the Board regarding educational materials. 

 

A motion was made by Jeff Dennis and supported by Lori Ambuehl to appoint Steve 

Patchin to the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board of Education.  Roll call vote.  Ayes:  

Jeff Dennis, Lori Ambuehl, Patricia Burton, Jennifer Beaudette.  Nays:  David Anderson, 

Courtney Holzberger.  Motion carried. 

 

The Copper Country Association of School Boards meeting and tour of the school that was 

originally scheduled for May 8 has been moved to Wednesday, May 15 at 5:00 p.m. 

 



 

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by David Anderson and 

supported by Jennifer Beaudette to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m.  Roll call vote.  

Motion unanimously carried. 

 


